Changes or new enrollment need to be turned in to
Deanna Dykes in HR by October 28, 2016 at 5:00 PM.

Employees waiving coverage will need to sign
and return a new waiver by October 28th or

be auto enrolled in coverage. (Available 10/3)

Information packets will be mailed to your
house by October 1, 2016. If you do not
receive one please contact Deanna Dykes
to get a copy, @ (916) 263-3906.



